
 

 
 
October 2024 
 
Operation Christmas Child – Shoebox Appeal 
 
Dear Parent / Carers,  
 
After half term (week beginning 04.11.24) we will be making shoeboxes for ‘Operation 
Christmas Child’ which is a project of Samaritan’s Purse. It is a hands-on way for the children 
to support those in need across the world by filling shoeboxes with toys, personal care 
items, school supplies, and fun gifts.  
 
There is a QR which will take you to the website where you can read about this project a 
little more. Also, there is a list of the items that you can and can’t add into the box. As a 
phase, we are kindly asking if each child could bring one item for a box. The children do not 
need to make a box at home, we will do that in school with them.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Any questions, please ask a staff member within Years 3 & 4.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Miss Wright, Miss Savin & Miss Cresswell 
 
 
 
 
 
 


